iNtegrate Ad-hoc Committee Report
January 2011

· Admissions go-live was 01/11/2011 no major issues, but no applications for Fall 2011 have been received so far.
· GBC had its iNtegrate  Module Leads meetings on Friday, December 17th and Friday, January 7th.  The next scheduled meeting is January 14th.

· Faculty Center Presentation is set for spring in-service by Linda Uhlenkott and Cindy Hyslop.
· Communications Committee working with Susanna in regards to Portal.  Efforts are being made to have students update home and email address for communications. 
·  Cashiering training was completed in December for Ely, Winnemucca, and Battle Mountain Centers.
· Academic Advising is hoping to have all 378 coding schemes completed within one month.
· Support staff both in Elko and the other centers is working on the class schedule review and input for Fall 2011.
· CCI Consultants continue to visit GBC to assist with the implementation and setups.
· Enrollment conversion is taking place and will be complete on January 14th.

